
Minutes for SCC meeting February  
 
Attending:  Melissa, Roxanne, Jason, Rachel, Sarah, Manessa 
 
Need to amend the minutes of January.  Clarify the reading test from 1st to 2nd grade. It is the reading 
test that is changed  
 
Minutes were accepted with the understanding that I will change the minutes.  
 
Dress code forum.  Roxanne gave us the results from the survey.  
We have had 25 responses. 13 of which chose choice as the option.  2 went with modesty.  
There is some confusion between dress code and school uniforms.  
 
A parent made the comment that there are a lot of single parents and it would be too hard to have to 
provide uniforms along with regular wardrobe 
 
Roxanne also went through the timeline for dress code: 
December it was brought up in SCC 
Had the public forum at the February SCC meeting 
Hoping to finalize the survey and have a final proposal in April so that it can be ready for the 2020 – 
2021 school year.  
 
Parent also had the suggestions to hold a clothing drive  - possibly have a little contest between classes 
 
 
 
 


